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The state of Oregon does not care about its residents. It does not care that I have 

had knives pulled on me in broad daylight in the city of Portland. The politicians that 

are supposedly in charge of this state care more for themselves, their bank accounts, 

and plunging the state further and further into decay. The politicians in the state of 

Oregon care more for gender identity than the safety of Oregon citizens. I never 

thought I would see the day when it would be easier to buy heroine or fentanyl than a 

firearm. To stop most gun violence, criminals need to be prosecuted. Mental help 

needs to be a priority, it kills far more people that firearms. While I cannot solve that 

issue I know that the “leaders” of the state of Oregon only use it as a crutch to gain 

the trust of voters they do not care about.  


